
Two new Letters to Industry from the Fairfax County Department of Public 

Works and Environmental Services are now available. 

 

07-21 "2007 Updated Project Completion Checklist for Developers" can be 

viewed at http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/publications/lti/07_21.pdf. 

 

07-21 "2007 Land Conservation Awards" can be viewed at 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/publications/lti/07_22.pdf. 

 

All Letters to Industry since 1999 are available online at 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/publications/lti.  

 

 




